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Midwest Poultry Federation Honored with 2022 Non-Profit 

Organization Award from Acquisition International 
 
United Kingdom, 2022 – Acquisition International Magazine has announced the winners of the 
2022 Non-Profit Organization Awards – including the Midwest Poultry Federation (MPF). 
 
Following the success of the inaugural program last year, Acquisition International launched 
this year’s program with the intent of highlighting those non-profit organizations that have 
weathered innumerable challenges over the last couple of years.  
 
Just prior to the announcement, Awards Coordinator Gabrielle Ellis took a moment to comment 
on the success of the winners: “It has been an absolute delight to interact with everyone listed 
in the 2022 edition of this program.” 
 
Acquisition International prides itself on the validity of its awards and winners. All awards are 
given solely on merit and are awarded to commend those most deserving for their ingenuity 
and hard work, distinguishing them from their competitors and proving them worthy of 
recognition. 
 
To learn more about the award winners and to gain insight into the working practices of the 
“best of the best”, please visit the Acquisition International website and MPF’s specific 
directory listing. 
 

### 
 
About Acquisition International Magazine 
Acquisition International is a monthly magazine from AI Global Media Ltd, a publishing house 
that has reinvigorated corporate finance news and reporting. Its topical news articles make it a 
valued read, and this readability ensures that advertisers will benefit greatly from their 
investment. The magazine has a global circulation, which brings together all parties involved in 



deal making and, in an increasingly global deal market, we are uniquely positioned to reach the 
deal makers that matter. 
 
About PEAK 
PEAK is the new show name for the Midwest Poultry Federation (MPF) Convention. The 
letters represent all that the MPF Convention has provided to the poultry industry over the 
past five decades plus gives a nod to the exciting future ahead for the organization and its 
annual event – including Progress, Experience, Advancement and Knowledge.  

The new show name is reflective of MPF’s rich history in the Midwest and provides a solid 
foundation from which to build the PEAK’s future as the show where North American 
poultry connects.  
 
The PEAK show will continue to be powered by the Midwest Poultry Federation, a 501(c)6 
nonprofit organization, whose members are 11 state poultry organizations in 9 states, 
including Iowa, Illinois, Indiana, Kansas, Michigan, Minnesota, Nebraska, South Dakota and 
Wisconsin.  
 
About Midwest Poultry Federation 
MPF is a nonprofit organization with the primary purpose of hosting an annual convention 
and trade show emphasizing on-farm poultry production. The organization is proud to 
donate revenue from the show to various poultry organizations for research and 
educational activities as well as back to MPF’s member organizations in nine U.S. states. 
Since 2000, MPF has given back over half a million dollars to support a variety of worthy 
poultry causes. 

 


